
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 
 

Dear Parents & Students        Date : 10/10/2022 

It is being informed with a great sadness to all the parents and 

students that due to the sudden demise of our senior clerk –   

Mr. Naresh Shekhawat today (10/10/2022), the school will 

remain closed tomorrow i.e. Tuesday, 11/10/2022. 

 

May God rest his soul in peace 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 


